
From: Mitzi Nagim <mwnagim@gmail.com> 
Date: February 9, 2023 at 12:38:53 CST 
To: Mona.Michelli.DCFS@la.gov 
Subject:  

Miss Mona, I am writing to you about . I understand that they are back in your custody 
and we’re not given to Brett Lang, who had them for 8 months the last time they had to be taken away. I 
got to know Mr Lang quite well during that time, and the children were always clean, well dressed, well 
fed, well mannered, loved and cared for. He truly is a great person, a Christian, and a man of integrity as 
well as a great dad as he had adopted the teenage boy who was also in his care when he had  

 before. I think these children have been through enough turmoil in their young lives  and they 
deserve to feel secure and loved. If you have any questions please feel free to call me. Thank you.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




